
                                                      EVERGREEN BERGVLIET 

RESIDENTS MEETING TO BE HELD AT THE MANOR HOUSE ON THE 28TH APRIL AT 2.30 P.M. 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

As Covid restrictions have been further relaxed I would like to take the opportunity to hold a 

Residents meeting on Thursday, 28th April at 2.30 p.m. 

I do sincerely hope as many residents as possible will be able to attend.   This time gives you 

all an opportunity to voice your thoughts (positive or negative) as to how you feel regarding 

the running of the village.  

It is a closed meeting - no members of management staff will be present.    Your Rescom 

committee will be available to answer any questions you may wish to raise. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Joan Misplon 

Chairman                                                                                                          1st April 2022 

   

    

  


